
 

UIDAHO.EDU/JAZZ (208) 885-5900 

 

November 29, 2021 
 
  
 
Dear Music Educator,  
 
We hope that you had a restful and restorative Thanksgiving break! We are getting very excited about 
hosting you at our 2022 Lionel Hampton Jazz Festival, back in-person once again. This year’s festival will 
feature all of the educational workshops that you’ve come to love as well as student performances and 
adjudications. To streamline your experience, we will be offering all adjudications on stage immediately 
following your performance. This will eliminate the need to move between rooms and will also guarantee 
an identical stage setup for the best experience possible.  
 
While we are back fully in-person, we are taking precautions to keep everyone safe. The University of 
Idaho is enforcing a mask mandate indoors. Exceptions will be made for wind and voice only during 
performance. We also understand that depending on location, some schools may not be able to travel 
this February. For this reason, we are providing an online option for you to participate. Uncertain of your 
ability to travel? Please reserve your spot now for the inperson experience and we will gladly change your 
registration to virtual if you should need.  
 
Once you register, you will receive a discount code for evening concert tickets for your entire party. 
Thursday night will feature Jay Thomas, Yacouba Sissoko and Jay Ghandi; Friday night will feature NEA 
Jazz Master Dee Dee Bridgewater; Saturday night will feature Chris Potter Trio and the Lionel Hampton 
Big Band. These will be concerts not to miss. We look forward to seeing you soon. Please do not hesitate 
to contact us with any questions. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Lionel Hampton Jazz Festival Team 


